
Want to know more  
about the changes at MLA, 
where your levy is going 
and what the value is? 

All livestock producers are invited  

to come and talk with Richard Norton, 

Managing Director of Meat & Livestock 

Australia (MLA), about their levy and  

the value of the current investment.  

MLA is also seeking feedback on a new 

consultation model to give levy payers a 

greater say in how their R&D levy is spent.

For more information go to  
www.mla.com.au

To register contact Janine King  
janineking@iinet.net.au  
or phone 0419 735 542

Rockhampton
Wednesday 22 October   
11.00am – 3.00pm
Mecobe Meeting Centre,  
Cnr William and Bolsover Streets

Charters Towers
Thursday 23 October   
10.00am – 2.00pm
John Fry Conference Room,  
Department of Agriculture, Fisheries  
and Forestry, 1-5 Prior Street

Georgetown
Friday 24 October   
9.30am – 1.30pm
Georgetown Shire Hall,  
St George Street

Longreach
Monday 27 October   
11.00am – 3.00pm
Albert Park Motor Inn, Stork Road

Cloncurry
Tuesday 28 October   
10.00am – 2.00pm
Leichhardt Hotel, 11 Scarr Street

Roma
Wednesday 29 October    
10.00am – 2.00pm
Roma Explorers Inn,  
44778 Warrego Highway

All meetings are open to all livestock 
producers and will include lunch.


